COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, January 8, 2008

Held at 7:30 PM in the

Town Hall Second Floor Meeting Room
Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:40pm

    In attendance:  E. Davidson, H. LaCortiglia, I. Wye,  J. DiMento 

Motion by E. Davidson to pay the following bill

Seconded by J. DiMento
Motion Carries- unanimously
	 
	 
	 
	VENDOR
	VENDOR

	NAME
	AMOUNT
	INVOICE #
	DATE

	Kopelman & Paige 
	 $            256.00 
	71583
	10/23/07 


· Affordable Housing Task Force “Affordability” Purchase suggestion

Paul Nelson (member of the Affordable Housing Task Force) explains that the town has lost an affordable housing unit at 201 Central St.. In 2004, the original owner of the 201 Central Street affordable housing unit, who won the lottery in 2002 and initially purchased the property for $185,600 sold the condo for $237,500. (Which is more than the affordable income guidelines for affordable housing.)
What the AHTF would like to do is to get this unit back under a LIP deed rider restriction by receiving $50,000 from CPA Affordable Housing Funds enabling a mortgage “bydown”. 

E. Davidson states that she would hate to see this unit lost. 

J. DiMento feels that the town should have a right to vote on this.

· Recreational Path

· Dick Paganelli updates the CP committee and gives a letter from State Highway Director of District 4– stating approval for the preliminary design. 

The scope of work for the RFP for the 25% design is completed.

The Rec Path Committee would like to ask for $250,000 in this fiscal cycle.

· Rock and Pentucket Pond Water Quality Study

· (Jim DiMento)

As update will come from Jim DiMento at next meeting

· CampDen ADA cabins

The committee would like to know who is to be the contact person on this project. 
H. LaCortiglia will contact the Conservation Commission and ask for clarification.
· Active Recreational Purchase (map 16- 11F & 16- 12) status update:
· (H. LaCortiglia) informs the committee on the status of purchase and sale agreementsfor the parcels.
· Veterans Memorial Green at Jackman & Warren Streets:

Committee feels that this area should be preserved and would provide an ideal location for the Veterans Monuments and flagpole that will need to be temporarily relocated during the first phase of the site work for Harry Murch Park (site prep). The monuments currently at Harry Murch will need to be removed from their existing location  and must have a place to be stored safely. This will provide for not only a safe location but one that is still visible to the public and accessible for Veterans celebrations during the time that Harry Murch will be unusable due to site construction activities. Committee is in consensus that this preservation of the Veteran’s Memorial Green should be included in the same warrant as the Harry Murch Park Implementation Phase One project. 

· J. DiMento would like to keep alive the idea of creating parking for the Community Gardens Area.
Committee will discuss this at the next meeting when it can have the befit of the Conservation Commission Representative..

· Motion to adjourn by E. Davidson
Seconded by I. Wye
Motion Carries- unanimously

Meeting adjourned at 9:40pm

The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2008.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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